
21/04/2025 

 

Red class 

In our Maths lessons we began looking at money at the end of the half term, 

and we will be continuing this at the beginning of the new term. We had a class 

shop, which students had to find the things on the list and them pay the money 

on the price tags. Some of us used just one coin and some used multiple coins. 

In Computing, we made a Pictogram using data from data gathered in our 

survey. We walked around school collecting the data, counted up the tally 

marks and used an iPad to turn the data into a Pictogram. We practiced reading 

these Pictograms to find out what had been the most and least popular. 

In Science, we talked about Space. We looked at how the earth orbits the Sun,  

and went on a virtual space journey to look at other planets in our Solar 

System. We looked at other things in the night sky, like the Moon and stars, 

and learnt that the Sun is our local star. 

 

 

                                               

 

 

 


